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August27,2018 

Marc Bruno 
15 Nobles Alley 
San Francisco, CA 94133 

Subject: File No. 180836 - Appeal of CEQA Categorical Exemption Determination -
Washington Square Water Conservancy Project 

Dear Mr. Bruno: 

The Office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors is in receipt of a memorandum from the 
Planning Department, dated August 27, 2018, regarding the timely filing of your appeal of the 
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Categorical Exemption Determination issued for 
the Washington Square Water Conservancy Project. 

The Planning Department has determined that the appeal was filed in a timely manner. The 
Office of the Clerk of the Board will schedule your appeal hearing after the appeal filing period 
closes on September 17, 2018. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Legislative Clerks Brent Jalipa at 
(415) 554-7712, Lisa Lew at (415) 554-7718, or Jocelyn Wong at (415) 554-7702. 

Sincerely, 

c: Jon Givner, Deputy City Attorney 
Kate Stacy, Deputy City Attorney 
Kristen Jensen, Deputy City Attorney 
John Rahaim, Planning Director 
Scott Sanchez, Zoning Administrator, Planning Department 
Lisa Gibson, Environmental Review Officer, Planning Department 
Devyani Jain, Deputy Environmental Review Officer, Planning Department 
Joy Navarette, Environmental Planning, Planning Department 
Laura Lynch, Environmental Planning, Planning Department 
Dan Sider, Policy Advisor, Planning Department 
AnMarie Rodgers, Director of Citywide Planning, Planning Department 
Aaron Starr, Manager of Legislative Affairs, Planning Department 
Jonas lonin, Planning Commission Secretary 
Sherie George, Staff Contact, Planning Department 
Chelsea Fordham, Staff Contact, Planning Department 


